Paddy Lavelle

From:

Deirdre Keyes (Education Officer)

Sent:

13 October 2017 14:51

To:

Paddy Lavelle

Subject:

Fwd: Letter from Fr. John Hassett

Attachments:

ATT00001.htm

Paddy. I won't respond until Monday as we are discussing this at the Principals meeting. Deirdre

Dr Deirdre Keyes Education Officer

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Dan O'Connor < dan.oconnor@dublindiocese.ie >

Date: 13 October 2017 12:18:12 p.m. IST

To: "deirdrekeyes@ddletb.ie" <deirdrekeyes@ddletb.ie>

Subject: Letter from Fr. John Hassett

Dear Deirdre,

I attach the letter from Fr. John Hassett. Fr. Hassett and the parish pastoral worker told me again this morning that the Principal of Lucan South Community School told them that Dublin and Dun Laoghaire ETB would not allow her to give permission for the use of the school premises after school hours for Catholic instruction and sacramental preparation. The parish required one classroom for the 30 Catholic children preparing for First Holy Communion in May 2018. One classroom for the pre Confirmation class 2018 and one classroom for the other Catholic pupils for religious instruction. The two Educate Together Schools in the Lucan district provide facilities for Catholic children from Fr. Hassett's parish for religious instruction after school hours. Fr. Hassett and the parish team would appreciate clarification of the DDLETB policy regarding the availably of community national school premises for religious education after school hours.

Regards

Mgr. Dan O'Connor
Episcopal Vicar for Education
Education Secretariat
Archbishop's House
Drumcondra
Dublin 9
LEGAL NOTICE:

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the originator of the message. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the sender immediately by email if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifies and with authority, states them to be the views of the Archdiocese of Dublin. Drumcondra Road Lower, Dublin 9, Ireland. Telephone: 01 8379253

300